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Governor Mike Dunleavy  
Alaska State Capitol Building  
Third Floor 
Juneau, Alaska 99801  
<Delivered Electronically>  
 
Dear Governor Dunleavy,  

We are writing with respect to a sole-source, no-bid contract issued by AIDEA at the direction of the 
governor’s office to the family of your largest campaign donor. 

The commissioner of the Department of Commerce and Economic Development and the CEO/executive 
director of AIDEA provided conflicting, inconsistent, and in some cases false statements about this 
contract to legislative committees.  

We request that you correct the record and provide a simple answer to the question: Who directed the 
state to issue this contract?  

 

     

Representative Zack Fields    Representative Jonathan Kreiss-Tomkins 

 


